Subject: FW: Plan of Subdivision File #19T-16V001

From: Caputo, Mary

Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 10:15 AM

To: 'Joe and Sandra D'Addio’

Cc: Committee of the Whole Public Hearing; Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: RE: Plan of Subdivision File #19T-16V001

Hi Joe and Sandra,
By way of this e-mail | have copied Vaughan's Clerks Department for official record.

Thank you,

Mary Caputo Hons. B.A,

Senior Planner - OMB
905-832-8585 ext. 8215 | mary.caputo@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Development Planning Department
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

vaughan.ca
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From: Joe and Sandra D'Addic [mailto:daddiofamily@sympatico.ca]

Sent: March-21-16 9:27 PM
To: Caputo, Mary
Subject: Plan of Subdivision File #19T-16V001

Helio Mary,

The Proposed development site is located behind our home at 47 Princess Isabella Court, Maple, Ontario. | am

writing to strongly object to this development by way of asking that the City of Vaughan refuse this Planning

Application from Dufferin Vistas Ltd. regarding CASE NO{9).: PL111184.

I would like to express that | am deeply disturbed by this proposal and concerned if it goes through, as this will

have a compelling impact to our local neighbourhood. The proposed siting of this development is
thoughtless and ill-advised, as it is on a greenfield valley adjoining our current homes. 1 am uncomfortable
with the proposed siting, as it will result in a decrease value of our homes; the increase of the traffic flow, as

well as noise and pollution.

A unhappy and outraged resident of 47 Princess Isabella Court, Maple, Ontario

Joe & Sandra D'Addio




